

## City of Richmond

## Report to Council

To:

Richmond City Council

Date:

July 3, 2007

From:

Councillor Linda Barnes, Chair

File:

Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services

Committee

Re:

SOCCER TOURNAMENT AT HUGH BOYD PARK

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee, at its meeting held on June 26, 2007, considered the above matter, and recommends as follows:

## Committee Recommendation

That letters of appreciation be sent to Jim Lammond, Chairperson, Richmond Sports Council, and Roger Barnes from the Richmond Soccer Alliance for hosting the recent soccer tournaments in which Zambia played against Richmond.

Linda Barnes, Chair Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee